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Ways to Give

Become a Sponsor

Have a business and 
looking for 
advertising? We are 
offering sponsorship 
packages to those 
who are able to 
make a donation. 
Contact our director 
for more info.


Become a Donor

We are forever 
grateful for our 
generous 
community and are 
always looking for 
donations in order 
to better serve our 
children and 
support our 
teachers. If you are 
able become a 
donor, please 
contact us or us this 
QR code below.
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Winter at the Children’s Center

The holiday season was filled with festive fun. Sunflower 
students walked around Langley singing carols.


We are enjoying winter at the Children’s Center, the snow was a fan favorite 
amongst the kids. The last month, we hosted our annual “classroom 
potlucks”. These events were a wonderful time for families to meet each 
other in a social setting and for them to get to know our teachers better. In 
the classrooms, the Stars are exploring art with crayons and markers. They 
draw dots and circles; this is the building block of shape recognition and 
literacy. The Honey Bears are enjoying manipulatives, art projects, and gross 
motor activities in the body room. The Sunflowers walk to the Langley 
Library for story time once a week. We are so thankful to be surrounded by 
all the joyful children who make our days happy and bright! 


Join Our Board!

We are in need of parents and community members to join our board. 
We meet monthly, in person or over zoom, to discuss and vote on the 
center’s operations. If you or someone you know is able to volunteer 
time, please let us know. Contact our director at 
caitlin.voss@swchildrenscenter.com if you are interested. 

mailto:caitlin.voss@swchildrenscenter.com
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2023 Donor Appreciation

We want to send our deepest gratitude to 
those of you that have supported our 
center this year.


To the parents, community members, and 
businesses that gave generously to our center this 
past year, thank you from the bottom of our hearts. 
With the generosity of our supporters we were able 
to not only meet, but EXCEED, our fundraising 
goal for 2023. Your donations help us continue to 
raise wages and provide tuition assistance to 
families who need it. Your support helps us provide 
high-quality early childhood education where all 
kids can thrive. 	 

	 We would like to send a special 
appreciation to our business sponsors (see below) 
and the following donors and businesses for their 
generosity this year: The Clyde and Magic Change 

Jar donors and businesses (Mutiny Bay Blues, Island 
Athletic Club, and SW Assembly of God), Mukilteo 
Coffee Roasters, Ballydidean Farm Sanctuary, 
Georgia Gerber and Randy Hudson, Josie (Parnell) 
Ekberg, Chris Peterson, Joe Monaghan and Deidre 
Kennedy-Monaghan, Steve Shapiro and Debora Valis, 
Lucas Jushinski, Arise Charitable Trust, and the 
Whidbey Community Foundation. Thank you!

Thank You to Our Sponsors! 


